
 
National Petrochemical Industries Co. 

Razi Petrochemical Investment Co. 
 

Our ref: S. P. 3-1/J126 
Date: June 16, 2003 
 
 
Mr. Danehpash 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In reference to your letter No. 927 dated June 10, 2003, cooperation of 
Bina Consulting Engineers in order to improve operation projects of 
this complex is worthy of praise. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Mohammad Beyrami 
Chairman of Board of Directors and General Manager  

  


